
Dear Parent/Carer,

Cleeve Park and Cleeve Meadow Schools Careers Expo - Wednesday 15th March 2023

Cleeve Park and Cleeve Meadow Schools are delighted to invite you and your child(ren) to  attend our

Careers Expo that is being held on Wednesday 15th March 2023 from 7pm – 9pm.

In previous years we held a joint careers event with Chislehurst and Sidcup Grammar school but this year

we will be hosting a dedicated event for students at Cleeve Park & Cleeve Meadow Schools. We are

expecting over 65 representatives from a range of universities, apprenticeship providers and employers.

The school highly recommends that every student from Year 7 to Sixth Form attends this event as it vital to

support our students with their next steps and to raise their aspirations so they are able to:

● Give our students an opportunity to see the wide variety of different  roles available in the

workplace

● Choose the right subject pathway at Year 9

● Make links with industries/universities/colleges

● Learn about which subject to study & what qualifications would benefit specific career choices

● Engage in the wider world

● Explore information about the local labour market

We will be publishing a detailed list of the companies and universities attending a couple of weeks before

the Expo.

You can book your free tickets to confirm your place here

Please note there is no parking on site.

I look forward to welcoming you on the evening but if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to

contact me at amanda.unger@cleevepark-tkat.org

Yours faithfully

Mrs A Unger Lauren Bakewell
Cleeve Park School Careers Lead Cleeve Meadow School Careers Lead
amanda.unger@cleevepark-tkat.org lauren.bakewell@cleevemeadow-tkat.org

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/cleeve-park-and-cleeve-meadow-schools-careers-expo-tickets-558756143667
mailto:amanda.unger@cleevepark-tkat.org


MARCH 15th 2023  7pm to 9pm

Scan the QR Code to reserve your free ticket 

Or visit https://bit.ly/careersexpo23
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No visitor parking available on site.  The site is accessible & limited disabled parking is available on request

OPEN TO STUDENTS IN YEARS 7 TO 13


